
Kureha Group Procurement Policy and Kureha Group Supply Chain CSR Guidelines 

  Kureha Corporation (Head Office: Chuo-ku, Tokyo; President: Yutaka Kobayashi) has 
established the Kureha Group Procurement Policy. 

In conjunction with this, we have established the “Kureha Group Supply Chain CSR 
Guidelines” as a standard that both suppliers and the Kureha Group should address together 
in order to fulfill our social responsibilities. 

→Kureha Group Supply Chain CSR Guidelines

 We will fulfill our social responsibility in the supply chain and contribute to the development 
of a sustainable society by promoting awareness of these guidelines within the Kureha Group 

Kureha Group Procurement Policy 

The Kureha Group is committed to contributing to the development of a sustainable 
society by providing products and services that help solve social issues and, at the same 
time, fulfilling our social responsibility throughout the supply chain. In our procurement 
activities, we aim to conduct responsible procurement in accordance with the following 
policies based on this basic concept. 
1. Compliance with Laws and Regulations

In its procurement activities, the Kureha Group complies with the relevant laws,
regulations, social norms, and spirit of the relevant laws and regulations of each
country and region in which it operates.

2. Fair Procurement Activities
The Kureha Group conducts fair and open procurement activities both domestically
and internationally. We prohibit restrictions on free competition and bribery, and
ensure transparency of procurement activities through appropriate procedures.
We select our suppliers fairly, based on a rational economic analysis of quality, price,
supply capability, technical capability, and other capabilities and reliability, as well as
initiatives to improve the global environment and social sustainability.

3. Cooperation with suppliers
The Kureha Group collaborates with suppliers to continually maintain and improve
quality, preserve the global environment, and respect human rights.
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https://www.kureha.co.jp/en/newsrelease/docs/Kureha_Group_Supply_Chain_CSR_Guidelines_en.pdf


and among our suppliers, and by promoting initiatives based on these guidelines. 

For inquiries about this release, please contact by Inquiry Form. 
https://www.kureha.co.jp/en/contact/csr.html 

https://www.kureha.co.jp/en/contact/csr.html



